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August 10, 2015 
 
Mr. Gil Kelley 
Director of Citywide Planning 
San Francisco Planning Division 
1650 Mission Street, Suite 400 
San Francisco, CA 94103-2479 
 
Re: Mission-San Jose Corridor Priority Development Area (PDA) Resolution 
 
 
Dear Gil, 
 
According to our records, we never received a resolution from the San Francisco Board of 
Supervisors in support of designating the Mission-San Jose Corridor as a PDA. ABAG staff 
made a request for this resolution in March and indicated that the deadline for receipt was 
June 30, 2015.  The ABAG Executive Board is approving the final inventory of PDAs 
on September 17, 2015. Without the resolution by this date, ABAG will remove the 
Mission San-Jose PDA from our regional inventory. I have attached a sample resolution 
to assist you with this process. 
    
Please contact Gillian Adams, Senior Regional Planner, at your earliest convenience:  
510-464-7911 or GillianA@abag.ca.gov.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miriam Chion 
ABAG Planning & Research Director 
 
 
 
CC:  AnMarie Rodgers, San Francisco Planning Department  
 Irene Cheng-Tam, San Francisco Planning Department 
 Ryan Greene-Roesel, SFCTA 
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